Dear City of Wasaga Beach accessibility Council,

My name is Julian and | am a resident of Wasaga Beach, living atm. I
am writing to bring to your attention the lack of accessibility for disabled individuals a

Allenwood Beach.

As a and a parent of two young children who love the
beach, | find it challenging to enjoy this beautiful location with my family due to the
absence of an accessibility ramp to the water and sand level. Ensuring that all residents
and visitors, regardless of physical ability, can fully enjoy the amenities our city offers is
crucial.

| kindly request that the city consider installing an accessibility ramp/walkway at

Allenwood Beach to provide better access for those with mobility issues from parking lot
to the sand and water area as this improvement would greatly enhance the quality of life
for many families like mine and demonstrate our community's commitment to inclusivity.

Thank you for considering this important request. | look forward to your positive
response and am hopeful for a future where everyone can enjoy the beautiful beaches
of Wasaga without barriers.

Sincerely,

Julian Uccello
asaga Beach,



